## SPECIAL MEETING BID OPENING - WATER LINE EXTENSION

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, December 20, 1990 at 3:30 p.m. with Supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to open the sealed bids for Contract 90-1, Water Line Extension Project.

The following bids were received for the project:

| Bruce Sikora Butch & McCree JCM Contracting Graziani Romana Paving J.S. Northeast Donald Lark Susko Contr. Utility Const. Larry Baker Ferri | \$ 91,925.40<br>\$ 93,531.50<br>\$ 97,478.00<br>\$ 98,932.50<br>\$107,613.30<br>\$112,274.00<br>\$ 120,018.50<br>\$124,490.00<br>\$135,187.00<br>\$137,013.70<br>\$146.579.00 |
|---|---|
| <u> </u>  | \$146,579.00<br>\$ 159,486.60   |

The bidder were informed that the bids would be awarded at a

later date.

Teresa K. Sibeto

Secretary/Treasurer